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Thank you for your email of 16 October 2007 to the honourable Anna Bligh MP,

concerning your former employment at the Society of St Vincent de Paul. 

As responsibility for this issue lies within the Department of Employment and Industrial Relations (DEIR), your correspondence was forwarded to this office for reply. The Minister has asked that I respond to you on his behalf.

I wish to advise that the Cairns office of Workplace Health and Safety Queensland (WHSQ) within DEIR will conduct enquiries into the information you have provided.

Yours sincerely

KEN MCKAY

                            Level 15 Capital Hill Building
85 George Street Brisbane 4000

GPO Box 2644 Brisbane

Queensland 4001 Australia

Telephone + 617 3237 1111

Facsimile + 61 73224 4242

ABN 65 959 415 158

is this ok for these untouchables to deliberately destroy my family while all we get we cannot do anything i cannot believe this. imagine this was your family how would you feel about it happening to you.
Ken McKay
Rhonda Wallace and fellow victims were not helped by Qld WPH&S. 

This man started rumours that eventually made Rhonda Wallace resign from the Society. The rumours this man started were Rhonda Wallace is a lesbian and should not work for a Catholic charity. 

This is also the same man that was told to stop playing with his genitals every time he stood in front of any woman. Rhonda Wallace had to put in an official complaint to Cairns administrator Maree fell after asking O’Shaughnessy repeatedly to stop doing this criminal obscene act in front of her. Judy Tierney also put in a official complaint about O’Shaughnessy to Maree Fell after she asked him to stop playing with his genitals while she was seated in her car.
The women wonder if it has any thing to do with Peter O’Shaughnessy being a St Vincent de Paul WPH&S representative. They know this obscene act is unlawful.

The people of Cairns that do not belong to the Catholic Church know now Catholic charities can bully, abuse employees, steal donated money with impunity.     

From:             Judith Tierney jjls@bigpond.com 

To:                 Chris & Jeff Taylor
      

Sent:             Wednesday, October 12, 2005 7:50 PM 

Subject:         health

Dear Chris & Jeff,

Thanks for your support, I am much better, not as well as I soon hope to be, 
but getting there. 

I spoke again last week with Bishop James, he asked after you both. 

 Hope you are both well. 

 I'll be in contact again soon.

Love Judy

From: Chris & Jeff Taylor


Date:   Friday, October 14, 2005 7:00 PM

To:     Judith Tierney jjls@bigpond.com 

Subject: Re: Keeping In Touch

Good to hear from you.

 I am pleased that you have been to see Bishop James. 

Take care & best wishes to you, Jimmy et al.

Regards, Jeff Taylor 

 Mary Triant

PO Box 1076

Cairns QLD 4870
accountantl@glenwoodhomes.com.au

Mo. 0404 053 725
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